Paul Foley

From: Rosemary Verri [rverri@verizon.net]
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 5:55 PM
To: Paul Foley

Subject: North Bluff Sea Wall project

Mr Foley,

You received Richard Seelig's email. Why does it make so much sense to me and many Oak
Bluffs residents (summer in my case) but NOT to the Conservation Commission? Why are the
Select people "confused" about to whom they should side? Why are these two groups marching
to some phantom drummer? Oak Bluffs, ConCom, Select board is very nonchalant about any part
of town that has the word "beach' in it.

Something is very wrong! NO beach project in OB has worked. Incompetence. We just go
around and around - they throw stuff against the wall and hope it sticks. Crazy. Our ideas
and suggestions are regularly ignored because t he ConCom thinks it knows everything.

I think they are lax and stale.

Rosemary Verri

26 Samoset Ave OB

106 Victoria Rd, Sudbury MA
978 443 3662

Sent from Rosemary's iPad



